
 

 

 

 

Parent Update 

NOOSH Break and Enter 

Unfortunately NOOSH was broken into on Tuesday 5th August. A number of items were 

stolen and the premises was heavily vandalised. The Police are investigating and we have 

supplied them with our video footage. Thank you to Ian Frank who has been very helpful in 

retrieving this data. 

Due to the regularity in which the centre is targeted for vandalism the Committee has 

decided it is time to improve the level of security. This includes placing bars on the low rise 

windows (in an effort to prevent people from climbing in), security doors to be fitted and 

investigating a back to base alarm system. If parents have further security suggestions 

please advise the Committee.  

Thank you to Mr Beggs for working with our Director Benjamin and the staff to ensure the 

children were well cared for on Wednesday morning.  

NOOSH Gardens 

The NOOSH gardens will be undergoing a revamp towards the end of term. We will be hiring 

a landscaping service to re-mulch the children’s play area, prune existing plants and replace 

some of the tired looking vegetation. The service will also include a regular maintenance 

plan. You will see a big improvement in the coming weeks! 

NOOSH Director Position 

The Vacant Director Position is currently being advertised on seek.com and the Network of 

Communities. Becklyn are assisting us with the recruitment process and will complete the 

initial interview with potential candidates. If you would like to view the advertisement 

please visit http://www.seek.com.au/job/27039468 In the meantime Benjamin will continue 

as centre Director for the remainder of his contract. 
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